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Re: DCP-ZDR-2020-00360 | 2142 Wightman Street | City Council public hearing
scheduling

David F. Toal <toal.toallaw2@outlook.com>
Thu 2/11/2021 12:56 PM

To:  Kunak, Kevin <kevin.kunak@pittsburghpa.gov>
Cc:  Chezky Rosenfeld <rabbichezky@yeshivaschools.com>; Rakus, Kate <kate.rakus@pittsburghpa.gov>

COVID has challenged us all.  We will consent to an extension but hopefully it will be as soon as
possible.
 
From: Kunak, Kevin
Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2021 11:23 AM
To: David F. Toal
Cc: Chezky Rosenfeld ; Rakus, Kate
Subject: DCP-ZDR-2020-00360 | 2142 Wightman Street | City Council public hearing scheduling
 
Good morning David,
 
City Council needs to hold a Public Hearing within 45 days of Planning Commission
recommendation, but it's not currently possible to have legislation work it's way through the
process in that timeframe. I anticipate submitting the required material  to the Clerk's office next
week.
 
I'm requesting if you are OK agreeing to an extension to the 45-day Public Hearing date.
 
Best,
Kevin
 
 
Kevin Kunak AICP, LEED AP, EcoDistricts AP
Senior Planner, Commissions and Code Development 
City of Pittsburgh | Department of City Planning 
Division of Zoning & Development Review 
200 Ross Street, Third Floor, Pittsburgh, PA 15219 
 
The Zoning counter at 200 Ross Street is currently closed. Applications can be submitted and documents
uploaded onto OneStopPGH.  Please email Zoning@pittsburghpa.gov with any questions. 
  
Zoning and Development Review Boards and Commissions are now meeting virtually. Visit the pages for
application and meeting information: Zoning Board of Adjustment and Planning Commission. Hearing notices are
posted here.   
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